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Well Done PTG 
The Shire of Pingelly would like to extend a heartfelt 
thank you to the Pingelly Tourism Group for their   
outstanding dedication and hard work in organising 
the Sheep Dog Trials and visitors. Their efforts have 
ensured that the Sheep Dog Trials remains a          
cherished and vibrant asset within our community 
here in Pingelly. We greatly appreciate the            
commitment of the PTG in ensuring the safety,     
happiness, and well-being of all attendees.  
Their meticulous planning and attention to detail 
have allowed for a seamless experience, creating an       
atmosphere of joy and excitement, as well as            
delectable food options which left everyone well-fed 
and satisfied. We express our sincerest gratitude to 
the Pingelly Tourism Group for their invaluable contributions to this beloved event. 

Road Closed 
From Monday 17 July 2023 
work will be carried out to    
repair the culvert on Dwarlaking 
Road South of Squires. There 
will be a part closure of the 
road while work is in progress. 
During this period there will be 
a width restriction to vehicles 
over 3m wide.  
We apologise for any              
inconvenience this may cause. 
The Shire of Pingelly will advise 
residents when the part road 
closure has been lifted. 

Special Council Meeting 
 
 
The Shire of Pingelly wishes to advise the community that 
a Special Council Meeting will be taking place on   
Wednesday 2 August 2023 at 2 pm in the Shire Chambers. 
This meeting has been called to adopt the 2023/2024  
Annual Budget as well as accept the Monthly statement of 
financial activity– June 2023. 


